
Norm Inglis 
Memorial 

In memory of Norm Ing I is, a TV and VCR were 
presented to Bill Bell, principal of A. E. Bowers 
Elementary School in Airdrie. The TV and VCR 
will be used in the Norm Inglis Technology Cen­
tre at the school. 

Nonn served on the MCATA executive as the 
PEC liaison from 1990 until his death in June 1994. 

Bob Hart 

George Ditto, Bob Hart and Dick Kopan made the 
presentation to Bill Bell ( r ). 

Art Peddicord stands with 
Cindy Meagher. 
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Farewell to Art Peddicord 

Art Peddicord is retiring after long and dedicated service to education 
in Alberta. For many years, he served as the Department of Education 
representative on the MCATA executive. 

Art was primarily responsible for starting the mathematics symposia 
that have successed in bringing mathematics teachers from across the 
province together for an inspiring day of presentations and discussions. 
Although retiring, Art indicated a desire to assume a major share of the 
responsibility for organizing future symposia. 

On behalf of MCATA, Cindy Meagher presented Art with a retirement 
gift at the symposium in Calgary on May 5, 1995. 

[Editor's note: I understand that Art has not been particularly well. All 
MCATA members wish him a speedy recovery.] 
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